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Dear Waverly Park Homeowners and Residents,

Ref:  (a) Centers for Disease Control (CDC) COVID-19 Guidance at:  https://www.cdc.gov/
coronavirus/2019-nCoV/index.html

The following is based on the social distancing guidance in reference (a).

WPHA’s Notice of Annual Members Meeting for the April 19, 2020, annual meeting was mailed to
homeowners on Thursday, March 19.  Our By-Laws require that the formal notice be mailed thirty days
before the meeting. 

By complying with this notice requirement, we will have the option of actually holding the annual
meeting as scheduled if conditions are acceptable in April or postponing the annual meeting until such
time as conditions improve.

Common Area Use Guidance

Normal Use Hours:  7:00 am to 10:00 pm.

Playground:  In an effort to limit group activity, the playground is closed.

Walking Trail:  Open during normal hours.

Parking Lot:  Open during normal hours

Pool Opening:  The Cherokee County Health Department inspects our pool before issuing an annual use
permit.  We are not able to predict an opening date at this time.

Please email comments to the Board:  wpha.bod@gmail.com

FOR THE BOARD,

KEVIN REED
President
***
WP on the Web 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-nCoV/index.html
mailto:wpha.bod@gmail.com
http://waverlypark.net/

